
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               Secretariat of the Espoo Convention 

Implementation Committee of the Espoo Convention 

 

The Ministry of Ecology and Natural Resources of Ukraine (hereinafter – the 

Ministry) presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Espoo Convention and 

Implementation Committee of the Espoo Convention and has the honor to inform the 

following. 

In response to your letter dated 31 January 2014 the Ministry provides 

information of the project Bystre channel and Rivne NPP.  

Also the Ministry informs you, that the Ministry has no objection to the 

publication of the correspondence between the Compliance Committee and Ukraine 

during consideration of the issue of Muzhyjivske deposit.  

The Ministry of Ecology and Natural Resources of Ukraine avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew the Secretariat of the Espoo Convention and Implementation 

Committee of the Espoo Convention the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Minister                                                                                       Ihor Shevchenko 

 

 


